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Public Notice 
 
 

Accessory Dwelling Unit Text Amendment 
The Francis City Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on August 15th, 2024, to receive public 
comments regarding a text amendment in Francis City Code Chapter 18.15.210 Accessory Dwelling 
Units (ADUs). The amendment proposes removing the requirement that EADUs have separate utility 
connections. The meeting will begin at 6:00 pm at the Francis City Community Center, 2319 South 
Spring Hollow Road. Persons wishing to comment may do so in person or by email to 
comments@francisutah.gov prior to 3:00 pm on the day of the public hearing.  
 
The meeting will be streamed live on the Francis City YouTube channel: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-9wahpEELShvGQZShXGIXg 
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